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A Parliamentary Visitor 

We enjoyed a visit from the Parliament Education and 
Engagement Officer who delivered an assembly to our 
Key Stage 2 classes followed by workshops on Debating 
and Campaign for Change with our Year 5 and Year 6 
classes. 

Tennis! 

Year 3 and Year 4 have had extra tennis coaching in 
school delivered by a specialist tennis coach.  It’s going 
really well—watch out, we may find a replacement for 
Andy Murray!!! 

Congratulations to one of our  
pupils who has been nominated for a 

‘Best of Wearside  
Child of Courage’ Award. 

He is our Star of the Week! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have recently launched a times tables initiative  
which is running throughout the school and is also being used at home! 

The RNLI visited school and worked with pupils from Year 1 to Year 6  
showing them how to keep safe in the water! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sacred Heart and St. John Bosco 
Chiswick Road 
Hylton Castle Estate 
Sunderland 
SR5 3PY 
sunderland.sacredheartstjohn@rcdhn.org.uk 

 

 

Messages from the Office 

Consent Forms —Please remember to return your Pupil Consent Form which was sent home last week.  
If you need another copy please contact the office. 

St. John Bosco Feast Day Mass 

Parents are welcome to  come along to our Mass on Thursday 31st January at 2.00pm as we celebrate 
the Feast Day of St. John Bosco. 

Contact Telephone Numbers 

Please ensure that you let us know if you change your contact telephone number.  We will use our text  
messaging service, if possible, to contact you regarding any information including school closures etc. 
 
Breakfast Club—Parents and carers are encouraged to pre-book places as numbers are growing and we 
need to know how many children to cater for. You can also pay online at www.sunderland.gov.uk.   

Please remember that children requiring a breakfast must be in school by 8.20am. 

Dinner Money—Please help us by paying dinner money in advance or on a Monday morning.  You can also 
pay online at www.sunderland.gov.uk selecting ‘Pay’ and ‘School Meals’.  Please ensure you select St. John 
Bosco from the drop down list. 

Pupil Absence—We know that illness is unavoidable and to be expected.  However it is very important to 
inform the school on the first day of the absence with the  reason either by phone (0191 5368090) or 
by text message. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have been learning how to be ‘Walkwise’ in the local community! 

They have been working with staff from the Road Safety section  

who are reminding them how to be safe while crossing roads. 


